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March 15, 2020 

 

Dear Erving School Union #28 Families: 

 

This evening, Massachusetts Governor Charlie Baker announced that all schools in 

Massachusetts will be closed for a three week period, with the earliest possible opening of school 

on Tuesday, April 7.  This is one of many steps he outlines in response to the COVID-19 

pandemic and the need for social distancing. 

 

Massachusetts Commissioner of Education, Jeffrey Riley will be providing Superintendents with 

more information this week, and we will keep the Erving School Union #28 community updated 

continuously as information becomes available. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jennifer J Culkeen 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


